
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 April 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been selected as part of the Gymnastics Team to take part in the Keysteps 

Competition at the Deanes School on Tuesday 14th May. 

 

We will be travelling by minibus leaving Northwick at 11.00.  All children will need to have a 

packed lunch that day and a snack and drink to have after they have competed.  We will return 

to school by 3.30. 

 

Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to take part. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastics Team               Please complete and return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

I give permission for Name ……………………………………………….. Class:  ………….. 

to attend the Keysteps Competition at Deanes on Tuesday 14th May. 
 

My child will be collected from school     □ 

My child is allowed to walk home    □  

My child will attend Busy Bears    □  
 

 

 

Signed:   ………….………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

